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MATERIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taesa wins contract for 363 km transmission line 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

In compliance with CVM Instruction 44/2002 of August 23, 2021, (repealing Instruction 358 of January 3, 2002), Cemig (Companhia 

Energética de Minas Gerais, listed in São Paulo, New York and Madrid), hereby reports to the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), 

the São Paulo Stock Exchange (B3) and the market:   

 

On December 17, 2021 Cemig’s affiliated company Transmissora Aliança de Energia 

Elétrica S.A. (‘Taesa’) published the following Material Announcement: 
 

 

 

 

“  Transmissora Aliança de Energia Elétrica S.A. (B3: TAEE3, TAEE4 and TAEE11) 

(‘Taesa’) hereby reports to the market and stakeholders that it has been awarded Lot 1 in 

Transmission Auction 02/2021 held by the Brazilian electricity regulator, Aneel: 

 
 Lot 1 

Winning offer for RAP R$ 129,900,000.00 

Discount 47.76% 

Location – Brazilian States: São Paulo, Paraná 

Length  363 km  

Structure Double circuit 

Substations – 

Capex – Aneel R$ 1,750,054,467.15 

Construction period (Aneel) 60 months 

 

The award of this lot has important synergies. It benefits from Taesa’s existing Operation 

and Maintenance structure, as well as expected optimizations of capex, and early delivery 

of the project, which Taesa has habitually achieved. 
 

The result of this auction consolidates Taesa’s strategic positioning as one of Brazil’s largest 

electricity transmission companies, and underlines its focus on the three strategic pillars of 

sustainable growth, generation of value, financial discipline and operational efficiency, 

backed by Taesa’s commitment to transmit power with reliability, transparency and safety 

for the whole of society, respecting the environment and the interests of all stakeholders.  ” 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Belo Horizonte, December 18, 2021 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


